
February 2025 Newsletter

A note to parents:

Kind Reminders

During January, we spent time focusing on ‘All About 
Me’ as a topic. The children engaged in the topic very 
well. We were pleased to hear about their families, 
homes, likes and dislikes. The children have also 
showed great enthusiasm when exploring their rooms 
and the continuous provision available, making choices 
based on their interests as well as joining in with 
focused activities provided throughout the day. 

❑ Security – It is very important for parents and visitors to close 
the garden gate and put the latch on when you bring your child 
to nursery or collect them. Please ensure it is kept closed 
securely. 

❑ Spare Clothes Request – If your child has outgrown any clothes, 
socks etc, please kindly consider donating to nursery. 

❑ Key Cards – Keycards will no longer allow access into the 
Nursery. This is to ensure staff are always aware of who is 
entering the Nursery premises. 

❑ Family pictures – Please kindly bring or send in (Via an 
observation on Tapestry) pictures of your child with family. We 
are in the process of creating a new ‘Family Tree’ display and 
would love to ensure that everyone is a part of it!

❑ Buggies - We kindly ask parents to not bring their child’s buggy 
into the carpeted baby room during drop offs and picks up. This 
is to ensure hygiene is maintained as per our health & safety 
policy.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Valentines Tea Party:
On Thursday 13th February, we will be hosting a early 
Valentines tea party for the children. We encourage the 
children to come dressed in red or pink for the day!

We will offer a variety of Valentines themed activities 
throughout the day and will end the day with a tea party 
as well as a disco! 

Topic of the Month:

Our ‘Topic of the Month’ for
February is ‘Animals’.

Learning about animals can help
broaden children’s knowledge about
the natural world and is a great way
of helping develop their early
childhood education.

We look forward to exploring this
topic with the children through a
wide variety of activities, story time
and lots of songs!

Book of the Month:

In line with this month’s theme, we will 
be looking at ‘Dear Zoo’.

Song of the Month:

We will also be singing ‘Old Macdonald Had 
a Farm’ during our daily circle times!


